
	
Seguin Independent School District 

School Health Advisory Council 
SHAC 

Minutes, September 30th, 2020 
	
• Welcome	and	Introductions	

	
o Mark	Dibble	called	the	meeting	to	order	5:34.		

	
o Charla	Bading,	Amy	Alston,	Kirsten	Legore,	Allison	Willemin,	Jacob	Galvan,	Michele	Meehan,	Mark	

Dibble,	Ken	Heebner	and	Pete	Silvius.	
	
• Update	on	on-going	projects-	

	
o Kirsten	Legore	provided	an	update	on	the	ongoing	efforts	and	challenges	related	to	the	district	

Covid-19	response.			
	
• Discussion	on	new	projects-	

	
o Mark	and	Pete	shared	a	SHAC	priority	worksheet	as	a	guide	for	setting	goals	for	the	2020-2021	

school	year.		The	SHAC	talked	through	several	of	the	prompts.		Due	to	time	constraints	the	SHAC	
decided	to	independently	share	comments	on	the	priority	sheet.		The	priority	worksheet	can	be	
found	here.		Please	add	comments	into	the	google	sheet	labeled	priorities.			
	
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/18iQ-ONOogbV0wakMp7H3OJK-l93s0HM6?usp=sharing	

	
o The	remaining	SHAC	meeting	dates	for	2020-2021		

§ Nov. 18th 2020 
§ Jan. 20th 2021 
§ Mar. 24th 2021 
§ May 19th 2021 

	
	

	
• Meeting	adjourned	at	6:	39	with	a	motion	by	Pete	and	a	2nd	by	Ken.			
	
	
	
	

	
		


